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Two Rochester-area Co-ops are available for the Fall 2003 quarter. For 
one, the interested PTC student needs a solid background (a professional 
core, perhaps) in computers, IT, or web design; the student must also be a 
good writer. For the second Co-op, marketing, survey research, and report 
writing skills are required. 
 
Each Co-op is an excellent opportunity for the “right” PTC student. Want 
more information? Contact Bruce Austin: 585-475-2879 or via email at 
baagll@rit.edu  


